
NEWSLETTER               

  9th July 2021 
 

Ashley Action! 
Ashley Action! 
Ashley Action! 

                                             Ashley Awards 
                Credit Winners                            Students of the Week 
 

7LA C.Vardy     No Student Of The Week 
7MS C.Harris     M.Vickery 

7SA E.Cox      E.Cox 
8A C.Boow/J.Churchill    J.Churchill 

8JO N.Bell/R.Hughes    N.Bell/R.Hughes 
9GG L.Burke     No Student Of The Week 

9KD E.Jones/H.Williams    L.Cox/O.Craig/B.Given 
10L A.Glover     B.Finn 

10LG J.Sampson     No Student Of The Week 
 

 

Class  
Of the 
Week 

8A 

 
 

And Finally… 
 

Please keep checking the website and Facebook page for any updates and keep familiarising yourselves with the Covid-19 
Absence; A Quick Guide for Parents. This can be found on the school website and newsletter link page. Stay safe. 

 

Website - http://www.ashleyschool.com/ Twitter - @Ashley_School  
 

Ashley Action! 
Employers we need you! We are keen to develop our work experience programme and employer input into our careers 
programme. If your company or anybody that you know is able to offer any of the following activities: Tours of the company, 
talks to students about your job role/company, or any other ideas, please get in touch with Vicki Banks. 

Happy National Picnic Month! If you enjoy getting out of the house and eating outdoors then July is the month for you, as 
the whole of this month is National Picnic Month! What better way to wind down after a busy week at work/school than to 
slip on your sandals, pack up your picnic basket and head to the outdoors. Get yourself outside this National Picnic Month 

and start celebrating! 
Students in Year 12 have been learning about CPR - cardiopulmonary resuscitation and AED - automated external 
defibril lator. Students have learnt l ife-saving skills, including how to administer CPR and the purpose of defibril lators and 
when one might be needed. 

Holiday Activity fund- SEND project Summer Activities Please see attached leaflet about summer activities. Please note this 
is for students in receipt of free school meals. 
6th form students have been busy over the last couple of weeks preparing and making cakes/biscuits to be sold in the Cyber 
Café as part of their vocational studies  course. Students have learnt that teamwork is a crucial skill in the workplace and 

have demonstrated that they can work effectively as a team. Well done to you all!  
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